
 

This message has been approved for distribution as part of the Daemen 
College’s COVID-19 official response.  
  
April 29, 2020 
  
Dear Students: 
  
For those of you who are on campus, and who have requested, we are pleased 
to be able to extend RIC Hours until 7 pm each day, INCLUDING Saturday and 
Sunday this weekend.  We know it is not the 24 hour we would do in prior years, 
but this should hopefully help students out.  This is being managed by a 
combination of RIC and Campus Safety staff. 
 
Good luck in finals, all!  I cannot wait to see you all back here on campus soon.  
Stay well. 
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